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Class 3 

Topic Work 

During this term the  

children will be learning 
about the Arctic.  In art 

they will look at some  

pieces of abstract art and 
will create pictures of  

arctic landscapes using the  

abstract styles studied.  
They will also be  

developing their sketching  

techniques by drawing  

winter trees and birds. 

English 

This term the children will  

research animals from the 
Arctic and will create 
fact files about them. 

They will write a diary of 
an expedition  and create 
Haikus about the Arctic. 
The children will also be 
studying The Lion, The 

Witch and The Wardrobe. 
They will think about the 

story from different 
character’s perspectives 
and will look at creating 
their own descriptions 
about stepping through 

the wardrobe into Narnia. 

Maths 

The children will be  

consolidating and  

extending their knowledge 
of 2D and 3D shapes. 
They will re-cap  

perimeter and area and 
will learn how to find the 
area of triangles and  

trapeziums. 

We will be learning about 
fractions in our number 
lessons— this will include 
simplifying fractions, 
equivalent fractions, com-
paring and ordering frac-
tions, changing mixed 
number fractions to im-
proper and vice versa and 
adding and subtracting 
fractions.   

How can you help at home? 

Spend a few minutes each day helping your child to complete their homework. 

Read with your child every day. 

Help your child to learn their spellings and times tables. 

Encourage your child to talk about the topics we are covering in school. 

Science 

In Science the children 
will be learning about 

Light and Sight. They will 
learn about different 
light sources and will  

develop their  

understanding of how we 
see things. They will also 
investigate to see how 

light travels and how the 
size of shadows can be 

changed. 

Important Dates that we will be taking part in 

Mon 1st Feb—Health and Wellbeing Week/National 
Storytelling Week 

Tues 9th Feb—Safer Internet Day 

Wellbeing Wednesday –every Wednesday morning 

Fri 12th Feb—Chinese New Year 


